
Universal Concrete Products would like to wish everyone a Happy & Healthy New Year! 

Universal is excited for 2015; we have been so busy working with Developers, Architects and General 
Contractors on some exquisite new architectural precast concrete projects.   It has been such a breath of 
fresh air to see the key decision makers design with precast concrete from the beginning stages of a 
project.  These projects have saved on time and budget which contributes significantly to the overall 
success of a project.   
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